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March 27, 2020 
 
Dear Hess St. families,  
 
I hope you are well and safe as we deal with these difficult times. Rest assured we are working 
as hard as we can to support your children in their education. 
 
 I want to let you know that Mr. Macleod will return as principal of Hess St. School on Monday, 
March 30. We are excited to have him back with us!  
 
I would like to thank Mrs. McQueen for her care and dedication as temporary principal. We 
have all enjoyed working with her and wish her well. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Sue Dunlop  

 
 


